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Comments: I am a long time Alaskan and outdoor enthusiast. I participate in snowmachine recreation in the

Chugach National Forest areas that are included in the proposed management plan revision. I am against closing

these areas to snowmachiners. Todays machines are much more fuel efficient, quiet, and environmentally safe.

When these areas are open, I recreate in those areas multiple times a year. Please do not remove these

amazing areas from our backcountry use. We as a community respect and appreciate these areas for their

terrain, beauty, and ease of access from the designated parking areas. 


